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Weekly Updates  Class performance: 

This week we have started to 

practice for our end of year 

performance – an exciting 

episode of the channel 4 hit 

show, Gogglebox. 

On Monday we read through 

the script and held auditions 

for the various roles. Since 

then we have rehearsed 

numerous times.  

Elisia and Isla make a comical 

Ant and Dec duo, while Jacob 

pulls off Jack Black’s character 

of Mr S in School of Rock 

fantastically! 

I enjoy practising for the play 

because we got to do lots of fun 

activities - Charlie 

This week I really enjoyed 

practicing for the play, because I 

got the part I liked. I also learned 

a new song on the guitar for this -

Anna 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day: 

On Tuesday afternoon, the 

children completed our in class 

Sports Day.  

The races consisted of: 

60m sprint, shuttle run, relay, 

standing long jump and 

shotput. 

All the children did a fantastic 

job and were really resilient 

and tried their best.  

I love the running that we had to 

do in Sports Day because I like 

running and it makes me free – 

Mihaela 

I really enjoyed the long jump, 

even though I thought my little 

legs couldn’t do it – Summer 

M 

 

 

Our dance: 

For part of our Gogglebox show, 

there is a Britain’s Got Talent 

section where we are going to 

have a dance off with 6AB.  

We have chosen to choreograph 

our dance to Shakira – hips don’t 

lie.  

I enjoyed dancing because everyone 

incorporated their own moves and it 

was good to see it all come together 

– Hollie 

My favourite thing we have done this 

week is dance. I enjoyed cooperating 

with my friends and teachers, which 

really put a smile on my face – 

Jacob 

I enjoyed the dancing. I liked to 

participate, as I never did much 

dancing because I thought it was too 

girly - Riley 

 

 

Next week: 

 We are going to continue practicing 

our play and class dance 

 Start our Young Sports Leader award. 

 Enjoy this term’s virtual Curriculum 

Talent Award ceremony on Friday 

Thanks, Miss Bedford, Miss Lindop and the 

wonderful students of 6MB. 

 

 

 


